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GSA Holds Thanksgiving Ceremony

On Friday, February 2, 
2024, the Ghana Standards 
Authority (GSA) held a Muslim 
and Christian thanksgiving 
Ceremony to celebrate God’s 
faithfulness and protection 
throughout the past year.

The Christian Service was held 
at the Authority’s premises 
and presided over by Bishop 
Clive Mould, A Bishop of 
Action Chapel International, 
whereas the Muslim Service 
was held at the University of 
Ghana Central Mosque which 
was led by Taufiq Abdul-
kadir and overseen by Imam 
Abubakari Baba.

The Service was attended 
by various staff and 
management members of 
the Authority including the 
Director-General, Professor 
Alex Dodoo. 

The non-denominational 
thanksgiving service revolved 
around the theme “Give 
thanks to the Lord (Psalm 
107:1),” drawing inspiration 
from various Bible verses, 
including Psalm 18, Psalm 
85:1, and Psalm 67:7.

Mr. Joseph Asare, Acting Head 
of the IT department, opened 
the service with a heartfelt 
prayer and introduced Bishop 
Clive Mould, the Deputy 
Administrative Bishop of 
Action Chapel International.

Bishop Clive delivered a 
sermon on thanksgiving, 
emphasizing its significance 
as an expression of gratitude 
and praise for God’s blessings. 
It served as a celebration of 
acknowledgment, forming a 
fundamental connection with 
God.

Reminding the congregation 
of their faith in Christ, Bishop 
Clive Mould assured them, 
“No one will bring you down 
because you have the oil on 
your head that will never run 
dry.”

The thanksgiving service 
featured melodious songs 
from the GSA Musical team, led 
by Deputy Director-General 
(Conformity Assessment) Mr. 
Clifford Frimpong, creating an 
atmosphere of worship and 
praise.

During the service, the Deputy 
Director-Generals, Directors, 
Heads of departments, and 
the staff expressed their 
heartfelt gratitude to God 
for His mercies, guidance, 
and protection throughout 
the past year and sought His 
guidance for the year ahead.
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At the University of Ghana 
Central Mosque, prayers were 
led by the mosque’s imam in 
the presence of the Director-
General and the Muslim staff 
of Authority. Following the 
prayers, Prof. Alex Dodoo 
acknowledged the prayers 
and stressed the need to stay 
united as an institution. 

He expressed gratitude to 
the Imam for accommodating 
his institution and noted 
that they will be visiting the 
mosque frequently to offer 
prayers to Allah.
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